
IUNIVERSE POLICY FOR REVIEW COPIES 
 
It is the policy of the iUniverse Promotional Services Department to send out 
complimentary review copies to all working members of the media upon 
request for authors who have purchased Promotional Packages.  We will NOT 
honor requests from authors, agents, book clubs, retailers, publishers, or 
publicists.  The working media is defined as a print or electronic journalist 
working either full- or part-time for an established media outlet.  Professors 
may also request one desk copy if they have a legitimate, related course use for 
the book. 
 
Things to Remember: 

 All review copies are to be sent to media outlet addresses, and not to 
media member’s home addresses. 

 All review copy requests MUST come directly from the media member or 
professor. 

 An author may forward an e-mail review copy request in its entirety 
(headers included) from a media member/professor and it will be honored.  
If this request does not contain the proper information, we will seek the 
information by e-mail.  Once received, the book will be shipped. 

 All media requests must contain a physical street address (no post office 
boxes) for shipping of the review copy of the book. 

 All review copies will be ordered and shipped according to our regular and 
normal shipping policies (it takes 5-10 business days from the time of the 
request for the media to receive the book).  All review copies are softcover 
copies unless only a hardcover is available. 

 We cannot and will not place any other materials with the book (for 
example, a press release or business card cannot be shipped with the 
book). 

 We will not replace copies of books sent out by authors prior to 
receiving our express permission. 

 We will NOT honor requests from authors, agents, book clubs, retailers, 
publishers, or publicists.   

 We limit the review copies to 20 books per title. 

 We will NOT honor requests from libraries. 
 
***If you are faxing your press release to the media on your own, you must 
remove our company information, including our telephone number and e-mail 
address, from the top of your press release.  It is a violation of federal law for us 
to distribute press releases to anyone who has asked to be removed from our 
distribution list.  We can be held liable for any faxes that are distributed under our 
name, thus such information must be removed before the releases are 
distributed.  This does not apply to e-mails and press releases mailed via postal 
mail, however we ask that authors refrain from distributing their press releases 
via “spam” e-mail. 
 


